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NOTICE:  

Wednesday's COVID-19 Vaccine Community Clinic cancelled due to weather, rescheduled for Thursday 

 

Hastings, Neb – South Heartland District Health Department’s COVID-19 Vaccine Clinic scheduled for 

Wednesday, December 15, 5-7 pm at the west end of the Allen’s building on 2nd Street in Hastings, is 

CANCELLED due to the high wind weather advisory.  The clinic has been rescheduled for Thursday, 

December 16, 5-7 pm at the same location.  

  

Contact South Heartland District Health Department at 402-462-6211 or 877-238-7595.  For other locations 

offering COVID-19 vaccine, refer to the SHDHD website, southheartlandhealth.org.   
 

## 
SHDHD’s COVID-19 Vaccine Dashboard tracks progress on COVID-19 vaccinations in the four-county district. Other vaccine information and 
updates, are available on SHDHD’s COVID-19 vaccine webpage. South Heartland District COVID-19 trends can be found on SHDHD’s COVID-

19 dashboard. The dashboard, along with locations for COVID vaccine and COVID testing, updates, guidance, news releases and other COVID-19 

information and links can be found on the SHDHD website: www.southheartlandhealth.org.  
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